
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

Via: UTC Web Portal 

June 8, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: D-220230 - Avista’s Utilities’ Reply to Notice of Penalties Incurred and Due for

Violations of Laws and Rules

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), submits this reply letter 

in response to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (WUTC) Notice of 

Penalties Incurred and Due for Violations of Laws and Rules (Notice) issued on May 26, 2022 in 

Docket D-220230. The Company has reviewed the Notice and requests mitigation of the penalty 

assessed as described in the enclosed documents.   

Regarding the address and Avista contacts listed on the Notice, please note that Linda 

Burger has retired. Future notices should be addressed to Tyler Proszek, 

tyler.proszek@avistacorp.com,  and mailed to 2406 N. Dollar Rd, MSC-6, Spokane Valley, WA 

99212. Also, Vern Malensky from Avista who included on the service list, should be removed. If 

you have any questions regarding this situation, please contact Tyler at 509-495-8688. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jody Morehouse 

Jody Morehouse 

Director of Natural Gas 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

06/08/22   14:21

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

D-220230

mailto:tyler.proszek@avistacorp.com

